

Name :

Class :

Attention to the following video!



Do the question suitable with the order!

A. Choose the correct answer!

A fox fell into a well and couldn't get out. By and by a thirsty goat came along. Seeing the fox in the well it asked if the water was good. "Good", said the fox. "It's the best water I've tasted in all my life. Come down and try it yourself." The goat thought of nothing but how thirsty he was. So he jumped into the well. When he had drunk enough he looked around but there was no way to get out. Then the fox said, "I have a good idea. You stand on your hind legs and put your forelegs against the side of the well. Then I'll climb on your back, from there I'll step on your horns, and I can get out. And when I'm out I'll help you out of the well." The goat did as he was asked and the fox got on his back and so out of the well. Then he coolly walked away. The goat called out loudly after him out. The fox merely turned to him and said, "If you only has as much sense in your head as you have hairs in your beard you wouldn't have jumped into the well without making sure that you could get out again."

1. Why did the goat jump into the well? because...

- a. It was hungry
- b. It was sad
- c. It was lazy
- d. It was good
- e. It was thirsty

2. What is the type of the previous text?

- a. Myth
- b. Play
- c. legend
- d. Fairy tale
- e. Fable

The following reading passage is for no 3-5

Once upon a time there were four little rabbits. Their names were Flopsy, Mopsy, Cotton-tail and Peter. One morning they were allowed to play outside. Their mother reminded

them not to go to Mr. McGregor's garden because their father had an accident there.

Flopsy, Mopsy, and Cotton-tail were good little rabbits. They went down the lane to pick blackberries. But Peter was naughty. He ran straight away to Mr. McGregor's garden. He ate some lettuces, French beans, and radishes. Suddenly, he met Mr. McGregor. Peter was very frightened and rushed away as fast as he could. He lost a pair of shoes and a jacket while he was running. Peter never stopped running or looked behind him till he got home. During the evening, he was sick because he was so tired. He had to drink some medicine while three of his brother had bread, milk and blackberries for supper.

3. What did Peter lose while he was running?

- a. one of his shoes
- b. a pair of shoes
- c. book
- d. vegetable
- e. medicine

4. Why did Peter get sick? Because

- a. he caught a cold
- b. he was exhausted
- c. he did not eat
- d. he was naughty
- e. he was eating so much

5. What moral lesson did you get from the previous story?

- a. We must obey what our parents' words
- b. We must be brave
- c. We must be strong
- d. We must help each other
- e. Don't be greedy

B. Arrange into a good sentence

1.

under

silently

sat

the tree

The fox

2.

Flew away

from

The dove

This net

C. Read the following reading passage then Answer the question by Short Answer!

The Rabbit and the Turtle

One day a rabbit was boasting about how fast he could run. He was laughing at the turtle for being so slow. Much to the rabbit's surprise, the turtle challenged him to a race. The rabbit thought this was a good joke and accepted the challenge. The fox was to be the umpire of the race. As the race began, the rabbit raced way ahead of the turtle, just like everyone thought. The rabbit got to the halfway point and could not see the turtle

anywhere. He was hot and tired and decided to stop and take a short nap. Even if the turtle passed him, he would be able to race to the finish line ahead of him.

All this time the turtle kept walking step by step by step. He never quit no matter how hot or tired he got. He just kept going. However, the rabbit slept longer than he had thought and woke up. He could not see the turtle anywhere! He went at full-speed to the finish line but found the turtle there waiting for him.

1. What kind of the text above?

2. Who was boasting?

3. Who could run fast?

4. Who won the race?